

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Wednesday 1st November



Dear Parents and Carers,

'Great British Bake Off'

Firstly, I would like to say how well all the children have settled back into school and how lovely it has been to see their enthusiasm for learning.

Next week, we will begin our new topic 'The Great British Bake Off.' As part of this topic, the children will learn the story of the 'Little Red Hen' and explore what we can make with flour.

To begin the topic, the children will get the opportunity to taste a variety of different bread-based products and compare the texture, look and taste of the breads. These will include:-

- Naan bread
- French bread
- Brown bread
- White bread and
- Pitta Bread

If your child has any allergies to these breads, please email the school office school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk so that we can amend our records. In the coming weeks, we will continue to bake other flour-based products during out continuous provision time in the class. Please may everyone make sure they have updated their permissions on MCAS to ensure your child can get involved in the baking and eating!

Key Word Bank

In preparation for our new topic, please find attached a copy of the 'Great British Bake-off' key word bank you can share with your child. These key words will be introduced next week as part of our new topic.

















Phonics

This week the children have been recapping the phonemes they have learnt over the last half term. To support your child at home, today you will find a sheet in your child's book bag, reminding you of all the sounds we have already learnt. This sheet explains how to say the sound and write the letter. If your child is unsure of a few sounds, it would be most beneficial to practise them little and often at home to reinforce the learning in school.

At the end of next week, we will send home a copy of the phonemes and tricky key words we will be learning in school over this coming half term.

Thank you for your continued support and as always, please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions at all.

Kind Regards

Mrs Sally Ladyman Early Years Lead













